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June 7, 2019 

Re: National Night to Honor Israel in Washington, DC, Monday, July 8, 2019 

Dear Friend: 

It is a highlight of the summer and you are invited to join us, The Friends of Israel, for our annual 

bus trip to the Christians United for Israel's "Night to Honor Israel" program on Monday, July 8, 2019, 

from 7:30 p.m. until 9:30 p.m. at the Washington, DC, Convention Center (801 Mt. Vernon Place NW, 

Washington, DC 20001). 

Many Jewish friends will be joining thousands of Christians to celebrate Israel and stand 

together with the Jewish state. The program is always a thrilling experience, and this year promises to 

be no different. Israel's dynamic Prime Minister, Benjamin Netanyahu, is scheduled to speak via satellite, 

as well as Israel's ambassador to the United States, David Friedman, in person. The Jewish music will 

also thrill your heart. 

The price is $50 per person, payable when you register, which includes both the program and 

bus transportation to and from Washington, DC. Due to the security for the event, when tickets are 

purchased we must collect names to attach to each ticket. 

We will be gathering by 1:30 p.m. at The Friends of Israel (FOi) headquarters located at 1179 

Almonesson Road, Westville, NJ 08093. The bus will depart from FOi promptly at 1:45 p.m. We will be 

making a food court stop en route to Washington, DC. The bus will return to FOi following the event. 

One of the best experiences of this trip is the fellowship among Christians and Jewish friends who ride 

the FOi bus together. 

You may register by phone at 800-257-7843 Monday through Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 

p.m. or via our website by visiting: foi.org/cufi-honor-israel-night, using your credit card. Please include 

the full names of those who will be attending with you for registration and security purposes. We 

anticipate that this event will fill quickly; space is limited, so it is first come, first served for bus seating. 

I hope you will join us for this popular event. 

Warmly, 

Jim Showers DMin 

Exe utive Director/President 

Building Bridges. Bringing Hope. 




